Online Farewell Ceremony for MUPY 6th-year Students (Rx47)
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On Saturday, May 29, 2021, from 09.00 a.m. - 12.00 p.m. MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs virtually
hosted the Farewell Ceremony for MUPY 6th-year students, batch 47 (Rx47). Having been organized via
the Cisco Webex Meetings platform, the virtual event was presided over by MUPY’s Dean, Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, who delivered a warm farewell speech to the students before they graduate.
HEEEN addition, the students had an opportunity to join the special talk entitled "How to begin
your work-life lively and harmonize the organization’ delivered by MUPY’s alumni, namely Mr. Yongyut
Losuppakarn, RPh. After that, the faculty administrators led by Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich,
Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, together with student advisors, faculty
members, and student representatives gave farewell speeches to the 6th-year students via the online
platform. They also unwrapped the farewell gift sent by the Faculty together.
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